
Dates for the Diary 
March 
Tuesday 17th Year 1 & 2 Production 
Thursday 19th PTA selling Mother’s Day 

gifts 
Friday 20th Curriculum Day 
Wed 25th Easter Bonnet Competition 
Friday 27th PTA Film Night 
w/c 30th March Year 5 Bikeability 
April 
Friday 3rd Easter Service 
Friday 3rd Term Ends 
Monday 20th School Opens 
Wed 22nd Class Photos 
Thursday 30th Curriculum Day 

 

WEST HADDON 
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Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  
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    Our Value for this month is Easter  

Swimming Gala 

Eight children from Year 5 & 6 took part in a Swimming 

Gala at Daventry Sports Centre this week.  The children 

were amazing and came third overall!  Huge 

congratulations to all that took part. 

  

OFSTED REPORT 
I am delighted to tell you that our most recent Ofsted inspection 
was very successful and the report is now available for all to read.  
I hope you will agree that it is very positive about all aspects of 
our school as well as asking us to continue with our curriculum 
development.   Well done one and all for your contribution and 
support. 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/122002 

 
 COVID-19 VIRUS 
As you will be aware, the Government has issued new advice for 
members of the public who are showing symptoms of the virus.  
The most common symptoms for the virus are:- 

• New continuous cough 

• High temperature 
If you have any of these syptoms, however mild, please stay at 
home and do not leave your house for 7 days.  For full advice 
please go to: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-
guidance 

Science Week 
The children have had a great time celebrating Science 
Week and have done some exciting experiments learning 
about electromagnetics and the digestive system amongst 
other things. 
 

      

Sponsored Read  
Hope thing are going well with your 
reading at home – a reminder that sponsor 
forms should be returned to school by 25th 
March. 

Happy Reading  

Quiz Night  
 

I hear that the quiz night last week was a 
huge success and was very well attended 
by parents and the local community. 
Thank you to everyone who helped to 
support this event.  In particular, I would 
like to give a special thanks to the Brittons 
and Fauldings who spent many hours 
organising the event on behalf of the PTA.  
This has helped to raise over £1200 which 
will be used to boost our ‘Castle’ fund. 
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